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SAHELI, KLU Girls’ Student Forum of Department of Electrical and Electronics 

Engineering, conducted a meeting with II & III year girl students of the department to give 

awareness about “SAHELI”. Mrs.D.Sudha, KLU EEE Women’s Forum In charge interacted with 

II B.Tech and III B.Tech students. 

         

She has told about the girl students grievance committee in the department and asked the 

students to give the grievances, if any, to the representatives of II year and III year to get their 

problems to the notice of higher authorities. 

 The representatives of every section of EEE have decided to make events every month in 

the department and about programs for women’s forum i.e., SAHELI. Students decided to 

conduct an event on “Self Defense” in the coming month September.  
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